NEWSLETTER 9 – 9th November 2012

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Children in Need Cake Sale</u> - The School Council will be running a cake sale on Friday 16th November and we would be grateful for donations of cakes. Please bring them into the school hall on the morning. Cake tins should be labelled with your child's name and class. The sale will be run by the children at the end of the day and all money raised will go to Children in Need.

<u>Morrisons "Let it Grow" Vouchers</u> – Thank you for sending in the 'Let's Grow' tokens. We will be sending them with our order next week so please bring in any more that you may have on Monday.

<u>Puffin Book Club</u> – The Christmas Puffin Book brochure is being sent home today – our school receives a fantastic 50% commission on all book purchases which enables us to buy lots more exciting books for our library and reading scheme. Please send in orders by Monday 19th November – thank you.

<u>School Lunches</u> – The new 'Winter Menu' that was sent home last week starts on Monday 12th November. Meals remain priced at £1.90 – please send in payment with your child on a <u>Monday</u>, cheques should be made payable to WCC Bidford Primary School. Please send in your order for *CHRISTMAS LUNCH* with payment of £2.10 by Monday 12th November

<u>Nut Allergies</u> - When preparing a packed lunch for your child please be aware that we have pupils with severe nut allergies and try to avoid foodstuffs containing nuts.

<u>Headlice</u> – Please check your child's hair <u>regularly</u> - if you need to treat with lotion please remember to check the instructions as some brands require 2 applications 7 days apart.

<u>Clubs</u> – Netball is cancelled Thursday 15th November. Please can all players remember tracksuits and trainers for the following session.

Dates for your Diary -

- Table top sale in the church hall on November 17th from 9.30am until12pm If you would like a table please call Judith on 773328 or Midge on 490234
- St Laurence Christmas Tree Festival Saturday 8th & Sunday 9th December
- KS1 Nativity Wednesday 12th & Thursday 13th December at 2pm
- Reception Nativity Tuesday 18th Dec at 9.30am

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Mrs Mills' class have been reading 'Stormbreaker' by Anthony Horowitz. When his guardian dies in suspicious circumstances, 14year old Alex is forcibly recruited into MI6 - armed with his own special set of secret gadgets, he's off on his first mission.......

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter - Friday 9th November 2012

Christmas Cards

Viewings and sales of the ever popular Christmas Cards have taken place this week. Orders will be dispatched to us in plenty of time for Christmas

Tombola Donation Day

Friday 23rd November Dress down and bring your Tombola donations to school on that morning. Please check the dates on tins brought in and note we are unable to accept any used make up items.

Santa & Food Tickets

The Tickets to see Santa (timed as per last year) and Food tickets will be for sale both before and after school on Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th November. More details on next weeks newsletter.

Christmas Fayre

The Christmas Fayre will be taking place on Friday 7th December 6-9pm. If you are able to help in any way then please contact any of us with your details. Please remember that even half an hour of your time can make such a difference to running this event.

Coming Soon:

Christmas Door Stopper Wreath Making Evening – Mon 3rd December Christmas Lucky Bags – fill them up and bring them back Raffle Tickets.....(we have some great prizes!!!)

There will not be another meeting before the Christmas Fayre so should you need to speak to any of us before the event then please use the details below.

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389@gmail.com Gill Squires 07773333378 or g.squires@me.com Liz Shephard 07976309416 or lizjshephard@gmail.com Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Helen Herdman 07773880885 or hlherdman31@aol.com The BSA Committee x